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Puffin Class Swimming 

Our swimming season is now under way and we are delighted to see the children enjoying the pool again. 

Huge thanks to you and to the PTA for funding this fantastic resource for our pupils. Our swimming sessions 

not only help to develop water confidence in preparation for deep water swimming but also develop your 

child’s independence and confidence. Take a look at our Frequently Asked Questions. 

You will have recently received an email about a voluntary donation towards the ongoing running costs of the 

pool. Swimming is a hugely important life skill; the National Curriculum states swimming must be provided in 

Key Stage 1 or Key Stage 2. As Meldreth has its own pool, all children from reception onwards are able to have 

valuable time in the pool and build their confidence and improve their abilities in the water. Please consider 

donating if you can. 

It is the time of year that we all look forward to transitions in school. This week we have welcomed our new 

Early Years parents; we expect our new starters to be visiting soon.  This last half term is a long one luckily, as 

we still have so much to pack in. Do keep an eye on the website and newsletters for dates and events. We try 

to give as much notice as possible.  A HUGE thanks you to Swift and some Wren Class pupils who worked hard 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/swimming_season


on their Phonics Check this week and to Kite Class for their fabulous performance in the Multiplication Check 

this week. 

As the weather warms, up so does our out of school provision. Thank you to all those parents who help our 

events go smoothly and to those who are helping at our Father’s Day Camping this weekend. 

Everyone is welcome to Sports Day on Friday 27th June with a 10:15am start for Puffin, Swift & Wren classes 

and a 1.15pm start for Osprey, Kite, Kestrel & Hawk classes. We look forward to you joining us. 

Please remember that we only have permission for you to take photos of your own child, and ask you to 

respect the privacy of other parents and their children; therefore, photography at our events is on the 

understanding that photographs that contain images of children other than your own will not be posted on the 

internet. More information on our photograph policy can be found on our school website. 

 

Our School Structure Next Year 
As we look ahead to the Autumn Term, I wanted to give you an update on our staffing for September. 

  

It is with both sadness and gratitude that we say goodbye to two of our teachers, Miss Smith and Mrs Hole. 

They are leaving us to take on new teaching challenges as they continue to grow and develop in their careers. 

We thank them for the dedication, passion, and care they have shown during their time with us. Their 

contributions to our school community have made a lasting impact, and they will be greatly missed. 

We wish them every success in their new roles. 

 

We are delighted to announce that Miss Hollie Jackson, who has been working as a Teaching Assistant in 

Puffin Class, has recently completed her teaching degree. We are thrilled that she will be continuing her 

journey with us as she joins Year 1 as an Apprentice Teacher Mondays to Wednesdays. We are excited to see 

Miss Jackson take this next step in her teaching career and know she will continue to make a positive impact on 

our school community. Please join us in congratulating her and welcoming her to her new role. 

  

The children will be spending Friday 11th July in their new classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

Puffin class EY Mrs Samways & Mrs Coxall 

Swift class Y1 Miss Hollie Jackson & Miss Perkins 

Wren class Y2 Miss Cole 

Osprey class Y3 Mr Hargreaves 

Kite class Y4 Miss Chloe Jackson 

Kestrel class Y5 Mrs Elwood & Mr Chapman 

Hawk class Y6 Miss McGinty 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/guidance_on_photography


KRISPY KREME SALE - Friday 20th June - The PTA committee is pleased to be bringing 

back our Krispy Kreme sale! Pre-order your delicious doughnuts on MCAS until Friday 

13th June.  Collection from the school gates.   

 

DISCO - Friday 4th July - We are also very pleased to be able to confirm the date of our next disco.  Come and 

join us KS1 from 4.30 - 5.30pm & KS2 from 5.45 - 7pm. Tickets available to buy on MCAS soon, £3 a ticket.  

CHECK NOW…. is your child eligible for Additional School Funding? - speedy checking tool

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates  

From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

 

   

Puffin Class Harry R George K Phoebe H Emilia M Riley B 

Swift Class Esther C Roland H Annabel S Jeremie A Ellie B 

Wren Class Rupert GP Freya N Charlotte K Alex B 

Skylar B 

Felix L 

 Hawk Class     

Meldreth PTA will 

be there … do 

come and find 

out more about 

Hauxton Primary! 

https://cambridgeshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_Education_Welfare_Benefits
https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/calendar

